



## P.E

The main PE lesson will be on Tuesday with a shorter session on Friday. We suggest PE kit is brought into school on Monday then taken home on Friday to be washed ready for the following week.



## Topics.

In the first half term our topic is 'A Child's War'. This will include learning about World War 2, the causes of it and the effects on children in the UK. We hope to visit Eden Camp to support the children's learning.

For the second half term our topic will change to 'Road Trip USA'. In this topic we will find out about the Iroquois and contemporary American music.

If have anything you need to talk to us about feel free to catch us as the children are coming into school or at the end of the day, even if it is just to ask what kind of day your child has had. You can also phone school any time and we will answer your call as soon as possible.

## year 4 newsletter

Welcome back to Sunnyside!



During the term we are hoping to visit Eden Camp

to learn about World
War 2 and an American Diner to find out
about American food.



Thank you for your support this year.
Year 4 team.





## Homework.

Your child will continue to receive a homework sheet for each of the topics which will consist of various tasks to be completed over each half term.

There are six activities for each topic and we would expect all six of these to be completed. We suggest you discuss with your child which order they would like to do them in then cut them out and stick one on each page. Please send the books in regularly to show staff what homework has been completed.

They will be rewarded with small prizes for completing 4 pieces of homework, larger prizes for all 6 pieces as well as being in the homework raffle at the end of the term.

In addition to this they will continue to receive spellings, times tables and reading tasks.